SPS PS SCHOOL 1874

SMITHDOWN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr P. Horne

0151 709 6229

Together We Grow

19.12.19

Message from the Head Teacher

Well, that's the Autumn Term finished and a chance for me to reflect on how much your children have achieved both academically and personally.

The end of term performances have made me feel very proud and I would like to thank all the children and staff for all their hard work.

Finally, I would like to wish you all a peaceful holidays and a very happy new year. See you on January 7th.

Autumn Term's Class Attendance Winners

Well done to Year 6 for winning this terms attendance prize.

They had the best attendance for 6 weeks.



Individual Attendance Winners

How amazing. 93 children had 100% attendance this term and 55 children had 99% attendance.



Year 6 Visit the Epstein Theatre

Year 6 visited the Epstein Theatre to watch the pantomime, Cinderella. They had a fabulous time—Oh yes they did! As well as some of it being in 3D, 2 of our children also had guest spots on the stage!





ATTENDANCE NEWS

AUTUMN TERM

Nursery A: 98%

Nursery B: 87%

RLMc: 93%

RAG: 92%

Year 1 RMc: 100%

Year 1LK: 98%

Year 2GH: 92%

Year 2 TD: 97%

Year 3 LA: 95%

Year 3 CP: 97%

Year 4 NM:95%

Year 4 BK: 99%

Year 5: 99%

Year 6: 100%

Well Done to this weeks winners 1RMC and Y6 with 100% attendance.

School starts at

Children can come into school from 8.45am and should be in class by 8.55am.

Nursery opens at 9.00am and closes and 3.10pm.

Dates for your diary:

JANUARY

6th —School Closed for IN-SET

7th —Children return to school.

10th —5 Ways to Wellbeing course for Parents/Carers begins.

17th —Debtaware workshops for Year 5.

21st—RLMc visiting Liverpool Central Library.

24th— RAG visiting Liverpool Central Library.

FEBRUARY

5th—Baby Book Club for Parents /Carers begins.

14th—Reception classes Valentine's story time.

17th to 21st—Half Term Break (1 Week)

26th/27th—Reception classes visiting Pizza Express.





Talk about what might be OK for children of different ages.

Ask your child what sites or apps they like. Write a list, and look at them together.

Be positive about what you see, but also be open about concerns you have: "I think this site's really good" or "I'm a little worried about things I've seen here".

Talk to your child about what you think is appropriate – but also involve them in the conversation. Ask what they think is OK for children of different ages – they'll feel involved in the decision-making.

Pupil of Term Award

As always, staff had a difficult decision as we are proud of so many of our children. However, this term, awards were given to: Mustafa & Ahmad (RAG), Lowis and Judi (RLMc), Aden & Ahmed (Y1RMc), Abbas & Roazi (Y1LK), Jason & Ala (Y2GH), Chris & Hannah, Mohamed & Leema (Y3CP), Zakariya & Ersilla (Y3LA), Hisham & Alyah Y (Y4BK), Midiwa & Fatima (Y4NM), Abdi & Anna (Y5) and Yad & Aisha (Y6).







